
OFMEM Grandfathering:  
 
The dates to re-open the Grandfathering for those departments that missed the opportunity 
have not yet been finalized. However, the process and eligibility criteria will remain the same.  
 
We will certainly issue a communication from our office once the details have been confirmed. 
We anticipate that the timelines will be shorter and I recommend that departments that are 
looking to participate this time, review the policy (link below) and prepare the required 
paperwork.  
 
https://www.mcscs.jus.gov.on.ca/english/FireMarshal/FireServiceResources/Communiques/OF
M_Com_2014-04.html  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything else.  
 
Thanks 
 
Kalpana  
 
Kalpana Rajgopalan  
A/Manager Academic Standards & Evaluation 
Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management I Ministry of Community Safety and 
Correctional Services  
25 Morton Shulman Avenue, Toronto ON M3M 0B1  
Office : 647-329-1090  
 
If you have any accommodation needs or require communication supports or alternate formats, 
please let me know. 
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